Selectboard, Town of Plymouth Monday, February 10, 2020 Regular Meeting Minutes 6:00 PM

Members: Shawn Bemis, Chair; Larry Lynds; and Rick Kaminski

Others: Kelly Beerman; Sandie Small

- Shawn called the Meeting to Order at 6:05 pm.
- Introductions were made.
- The only change to the Agenda was that there would be an Executive Session following the last item of business on the Agenda.
- Minutes from the Meeting of 1/20/10 were reviewed. Larry motioned to accept; Rick seconded; so voted.
- Kelly Beerman spoke about the Grant application with F & W. The SB signed the paperwork and
 returned it to Kelly. She will file it as required. She also needs a ctf of insurance and she will be
 forwarding to Sandie the requirements so Sandie can obtain the paperwork from the VLCT and
 send it on to Kelly asap.
- Mail was reviewed and tended to.
- Warrants were reviewed, approved, and signed.
- Under new business: Kathy Billings will be invited to the next SB Meeting in March to discuss the letter received from Mary Michels. The Ctf of HW Mileage was signed and will be returned. The HW/Bridge Restrictions filing is fine and will be returned. Larry and Rick will follow up on the FY21 grand documents and the Tier II document. NEMRC training will be followed up by Rick. Sandie advised the Orkin will be slated for visits every other month, rather than every month. The ATV ordinance is up for renewal in April.
- Under old business: Sandie is still working on the Annex flooring information and the Traffic Ordinance.
- The SB then went into Executive Session.

Larry motioned to adjourn the Meeting, which was seconded; so voted. The Meeting was adjourned at 6:42 pm.

Draft written by Sandie Small	
Shawn Bemis, Chair	_
Larry Lynds	_
Rick Kaminski	